
March 3, 2019 
  
  
I am writing in support of Bill SB 801 children's accident  prevention and specifically in support 
of public education on firearm safety in the school setting.  As the parents of four children who 
doesn’t own firearms, I located classes through Kids S.A.F.E. non-profit foundation.  After 
attending the classes my children have the skills to know what to do if they find a firearm, 
however ALL children need this essential life skill.   
  
For the safety of all children, I encourage your support of Kids S.A.F.E. providing classes in the 
school setting.  This pressing issue is worthy of the resources to implement this program at the 
elementary level.   
  
Thank you for protecting the children of Oregon. 
  
Cara L. Skaife, MLS, CSW, CADC III


